
 

 

 
 

COMPANY CLOSING  
Unforgettable Edibles Catering  
7280 W. Devon Ave. Chicago 
773-774-4001 / office@uecatering.com 
www.uecatering.com 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
We hope this message finds you well. With mixed emotions, we announce that after 35 years of 
serving Chicagoland, Unforgettable Edibles Catering will be closing its doors permanently on 
Monday June 30, 2025.  

We are deeply grateful for your loyalty and support throughout the years. It has been a 
pleasure serving you, and we appreciate the opportunity to have been a part of your 
businesses, personal lives, & memorable moments.  

After 3 decades of planning family & social gatherings, weddings, & corporate events it is time 
for us to hang up our aprons! Thank you for trusting us with your most memorable occasions.  
 
Important Dates & Information:  
All orders needed between 6/18 - 6/30 must be placed by Monday June 16th 4:00 p.m.  
Last date for all catering will be Monday June 30th 4:00 p.m. Please note that menu options 
may be limited.  
 
Finding Alternative Services:  
We are here to help! Contact us through Monday June 30th for catering referrals & additional 
information.  
 
 
 
Thank you for all the wonderful memories!  
 
Mary & Mary Ellen + UE Catering Team   

http://www.uecatering.com

